
District of Mackenzie 
Special Meeting 

Monday, November 27, 2017 
 

 
MINUTES of a Special 
Meeting of the Council of the 
District of Mackenzie held in 
the Council Chambers of the 
Municipal Office. 

PRESENT: Mayor P. Crook 
Councillor J. Atkinson 
Councillor A. Barnes 
Councillor D. Forshaw (arrived at 6:54 pm) 
Councillor A. Hancock 
Councillor R. McMeeken 
Councillor J. Wiens 
Chief Administrative Officer D. McKinley 
Chief Financial Officer F. Rossi Donovan 
Director of Corporate Services D. Smith 
Director of Recreation Services K. Clarkson 
Public Works General Manager S. Drysdale 
Executive Assistant/Legislative Clerk 
    D. Dysserinck 
Executive Assistant/Legislative Clerk 
    E. Kaehn 

  
1. CALL TO ORDER at 6:45 PM 

  
2. BUSINESS 

 
 Mayor Crook welcomed members of the public to provide any comments, concepts or 

ideas relating to the 2018 budget.  
 
Ray Jacobs with the Nordiques Cross Country Ski Club thanked the District for 
support with acquiring a new groomer and advised of their club’s plans to develop a 
club house and storage facility for the new equipment. 
 
A written submission was received from Par-Ten Products Ltd. asking that paving of 
Ritchie Road be considered for the 2018 budget.  

 
30438. 
Ritchie Road 

MOVED by Councillor Hancock 
THAT Council directs Administration to write a letter to Par-Ten Products Ltd. 
advising that the District does not have plans to pave Ritchie Road. 

  
3. ADJOURNMENT 

  
30439. 
Adjournment 

MOVED by Councillor Wiens 
THAT the Special Meeting be adjourned at 6:56 pm 

CARRIED 
 
 
I certify the foregoing to be the original true copy of the minutes of the Special Meeting. 
 



 
Signed: Certified Correct: 

Mayor Corporate Officer 
 


